THE OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE GRANT PARISH SCHOOL

BOARD OF THE PARISH OF GRANT, STATE OF LOUISIANA, TAKEN

AT A SPECIAL MEETING - CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE - HELD ON

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2021

The Parish School Board of the Parish of Grant, State of Louisiana, met in its regular

meeting place, the Grant Parish School Board Office, Colfax, Louisiana, in Special Session,

Thursday, September 30, 2021 at 4:00 o'clock P.M.

There were present the Construction Committee: Mr. Randy Browning, Mr. Mike

Slaughter, and Mr. William "Bill" Riggs.

Mr. Paxton Teddlie, Secretary-Treasurer was also present.

The Parish School Board of the Parish of Grant, State of Louisiana, was duly convened

by Mr. Mike Slaughter, Vice-President of the Grant Parish School Board, who then stated that

the Grant Parish School Board was ready to transact any business which may come before the

Board.

The following guests were recognized: Mr. Scott Gaspard, Gaspard Construction

Services, Grant Parish School Board Construction Manager; Mr. Bill Aldridge, Ballard C.L.C.

Inc.; and Mr. Joel Moore, Champions Insurance.

No other guests signed in to be recognized.

The Construction Committee, Superintendent, Mr. Gaspard, Mr. Aldridge and Mr. Moore

discussed and reviewed items concerning Hurricane and Ice Storm Damages.

Motion by Mr. Browning, seconded by Mr. Riggs and unanimously approved adjourning

the meeting.

s/Mike Slaughter

Mike Slaughter

Vice-President

Grant Parish School Board

ATTEST:

Paxton Teddlie

Secretary-Treasurer

Grant Parish School Board

1